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NEWS RELEASE 
Paul M. Tiernan, Chief of Police 

 

September 12th, 2014 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SUBJECT: NPD Investigate Armed Robbery    

 

The Newark Police Department is investigating an armed robbery which occurred on 

September 12th, 2014 at approximately 3:00am at the Nuevo Inn located at 630 South College 

Avenue in the City of Newark.     

 

During this incident two black male suspects entered the lobby and engaged the 55 year old 

female clerk in a conversation about renting a room.  One of the suspects then displayed a 

handgun and demanded cash.  The suspects fled the lobby after receiving an undisclosed 

amount of cash and were last seen fleeing in a white 2-door vehicle. The vehicle is equipped 

with a sunroof and rear spoiler and may be a Honda Accord. 

 

The clerk was uninjured during the robbery. 

 

Suspect 1 is described as a black male, 30-35 years of age with a heavy build. He was wearing 

black pants, a blue t-shirt, black shoes and a black NY Yankees baseball hat.  This suspect 

was armed with a handgun and was also the driver of the get-away vehicle.   

 

Suspect 2 is described as a black male, 30-35 years of age with a heavy build.  He was 

wearing black shorts, a grey t-shirt, red and black Nike sneakers and black sunglasses. 

 

Still photos of the suspects and vehicle, along with a short video clip, are attached to this 

release. 

 

Anyone with additional information about this incident should contact Det. James Skinner at 

302-366-7110 ext. 135 or james.skinner@cj.state.de.us You can send an anonymous text 

message tip by texting 302NPD and your message to TIP411.  Information can also be 

provided anonymously to Crime Stoppers at 1-800-TIP-3333 or via the internet at 

www.tipsubmit.com where a reward may be available. 
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